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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Friday’s times tables tests relate to our ‘Passport to Times Tables’ initiative. Each child has their 

own special card and will aim to collect stamps which reflect their knowledge ‘by heart’, up to 12. 

Accurate recall of times table facts aids children in many other areas of mathematics and our 

objective is to enable our pupils to be secure in their knowledge. 

Tables are practised daily in school and, with your help, should also be practised at home. We sent 

a booklet home last week, full of strategies and tips for making learning tables facts fun. 

Each child should focus on 1 table at a time, not moving on until they have demonstrated that they 

are secure in their knowledge and have shown that they can recall the multiplication facts relating 

to a table, within a set time. 

The order in which to learn them is – 1, 5, 10, 2, 4, 8, 3, 6, 9, 11, 12, 7. 

Once a child has demonstrated through weekly testing that they are secure in a table, they 

receive a stamp and move on to the next. 

We thank you for your support. 

The Year 3 Team 

 


